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Friday 9th September2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

What a fabulous first week back we have had 😊 

Your children have settled in really quickly to their new classroom environment, seeing their friends 

and remembering our rules of; respecting ourselves, respecting each other and respecting our 
environment. 

Thank you to all our families who were able to attend our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session. For those of you 

unable to make the meeting, the presentation should have been sent to you and you should have 

access to it via our website. Hopefully, you all know when your child is doing PE, what the homework 

expectations are and what your child’s curriculum looks like this term. If you need reminders, then 

please look on your child’s classes’ webpage. 

We are very lucky to be working with Mr Coleclough this half term. He is a qualified teacher who 

specialises in PE teaching. He will work with all children in Year 1 to Year 6 for this first half term and 

then he will return in January for the first part of the Spring Term. He has been employed by the Trust, 

so will work in each of the 3 trust schools. Your child’s teacher will work alongside him to develop 

their expertise in teaching high quality PE lessons.  

Following the very sad new of our Queen, we have worked this afternoon with our classes to reflect on 

her most wonderful reign and linked back to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations in June. As our 

children are at different ages and stages in their understanding of what dying means, each class has 

reflected rather than coming together as a whole school. Each of us have our own views about the 

monarchy, but one thing is certain, our 96 year old Queen worked right up until 2 days before her 

death and mourned the loss of her husband alone as they were the rules at the time. A stoic and 
intelligent woman who always put her country first.    

Have a restful weekend when it arrives and we will see you all again on Monday morning, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sue Mills 

Head Teacher 
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